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Re: Objection to the proposed decision of the Agency on Waste Licence Application by 
Cork Count) Council re: facility at Bottle Hill County Cork Ref: WL WO161-02 
Our client - Bottlehill Environmental Alliance 

Dcur Ms I<eiincdy 

'I'liank yoti for your letter of the 6"' September with enclosed objection and we note the opportunity 
to coniiiieiil thereon. 

OLII- clients U ish to endorse the objection filed by Carrignavar Community Council Limited. The 
Council's objection to the removal of the baling condition echoes our client's own objection and 
our clients' wish to make some additional observations on this topic. 

Oni client's siibniit that the removal of the baliiig requirement would be ultra vires the Ageiicy 
ha \  ing regard to tlie purpose ; I J I ~  scope of the Licence Review as set out by the Agency itself in its 
letter dated 23 December 2009 to the Director of Services, Cork County Council and elsewhere. 
Please refer to the said letter and related press notice. 

A lettei I I I  ahllo5t identiccil terms issued from the Ageiicy to Greenstar Limited dated 18 June 2009 
i ~ l e i  ring to a rebilew initiated by tlie Agency of that conipaiiy's licence for Knockliarley Landfill 
As n ith Hottlehill, that  revie& \\as directcd at updated conditions to address biodegradable 
i i i i i i i i c  ip.11 i k x t c  I S S ~ I C S  in thc context of thc Landfill Directive 
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,S~veral  requested amendments to the existing Greenstar licence were rejected by the Agency 
lollowing consideration of its Inspector’s report dated 3 1 August 2009 which stated that the 
requested changes went outside what were described as ‘the confines of this limited review’. See 
~ h c  Inspcctor’s rcport cited above i n  particular at point number 13, point number 14, and point 
nun1ber I O .  

The EPA’s review ofthe Bottlehill licence is being carried out on the same basis as its review of 
the I<nocltharley licence. We note for the record that the Agency’s simultaneous review of the 
Arlhurstown Landfill licence held by  South Dublin County Council made no change to the existing 
stipulation that waste received must be in baled form. 

The residents of Bottlehill and sui-rounding areas expect the Agency to show consistency in its 
;ipproach ;md to confine any clianges in the Bottlehill licence to those consistent with the limited 
nattirc ol’the review underway. The proposal to omit the baling requirement is patently not such a 
cl1ang:e. 

Yo J ,rs sincerely, 
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